
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Tuesday, February 28, 2023 

 

HOT LUNCH: Sausage Pizza     

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Kevin Seiple  

 

 

1. Underwater robotics club will be meeting TODAY after school in Ms. Solano's room 

until 5PM. See you then! 

 

2. A huge congratulation to the students who represented Gurrie Middle School at the 

Illinois Math and Science Academy junior high competition in Aurora last Wednesday 

February 22nd. The team consisted of Hunter Schumacher, Peter Kutlich, Ben Sherman, 

Adam Lally, Santiago Garcia, Carter Blentlinger, Beckett Michel, and Nolan Fey. Special 

thanks to Nolan Fey for representing Gurrie Middle School in the speed round 

competition. The 7th grade team received 1st place overall in the competition, and the 

8th grade team received 2nd place. Adam Lally received 2nd overall in the 7th grade 

individual competition, and Carter Blentlinger received 3rd place overall in the 8th grade 

individual competition. Carter and Beckett also took home 3rd place in the creative 

thinking category. Schools that participated include: St. Mary Immaculate Plainfield, 

Steward School, Old Quarry District 113a, Dundee Middle School, Holy Angels School, 

St.Mary's DeKalb, St.Patrick Catholic School, Percy Julian Middle School, and 

Sycamore Middle School.  

 

3. Attention all yearbook staff! There will be a meeting Thursday in room 209B. New 

members are always welcome! If you have any questions please see Mrs. Neadly.  
 

 

    

     

     

      

       

     

   

     

 

     

     

     

 


